
Chair Roegner, Vice Chair McColley, Ranking Member Craig, and the honored 
members of the government oversight and reform committee,  
     My name is Rachael, and I'm writing this email because I believe the executive 
powers need to be put in check. The legislature is one place that this should 
happen. In the past few months, government overreach and a single man have 
dictated the economic failing of the response to Covid. The shutdown of what he 
considered to be nonessential businesses and executive demands for individual 
people violated the human rights to one's own property and actions that do not 
cause harm to others. No one can dictate that others cannot produce. The data 
shows a spike in deaths due to depression, separation from others, anxiety, and 
other causes, not to mention the various other non-death consequences of the 
executive orders. No person has the right to dictate what everyone else should do. 
Stand up to the executive powers in defense of the rights of the individual. Please 
vote YES on SB22! 
 


